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In the article “A Global Assessment of the State of Plant Health” by the Global Plant Health Assessment Project (GPHA), the original version
did not properly credit each author individually.

The author list, “Serge Savary and the GPHA” below the article title did not give explicit credit to all authors involved. The article now lists
every author individually in alphabetical order in the author list online. The article retains a complete list of authors and their roles within the
GPHA on pages 3662-3663.
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